
CYO Board Meeting Minutes 

May 22, 2024 

 
In attendance Beth Cole, David Meiners, David Menghini, Tim Orrick, 

Jenny Myers, Kevin Bright, Kathleen Bichelmeyer, Jerry Neal, John 

McGoldrick, Maureen Goetz, Laura Haeusser 

 

Discussed rule changes for high jump at City Meet due to operational 

necessity.  

 

CYO will plan on having the MOKAN rather than the Pentathlon next 

year subject to timing company and location availability. 

 

Laura presented the budget for 23-24 The budget was voted on and 

passed by unanimous consent. 

 

The Planning Committee will meet to discuss ways to support projects 

that assist CYO operationally in the future. 
 


